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Reminders





Please pack a healthy snack each day!








Common Core Challenge!  Can you…


Flip the sound when you see a long vowel?


Measure things around the house?





Curriculum News


Literacy: 


Now that the weather is getting warmer outside, your child might enjoy writing sight words using sidewalk chalk or sand!


At this time of year most of our students should have control of reading and writing approximately 50 sight words “in a snap”.  Please make sure to work with your child on appropriate letter formation. It is SUCH an important skill in kindergarten!  Here are a few to practice: am, at, and, are, by, can, come, do, Dad, day, for, go, going, he, here, I, is, it, in, look, like, love, my, mom, me, not, on, of, out, play, see, she, the, this, to, they, up, we, went, with, you, your, mother, father, baby, came, friend, favorite, when, want, that, saw, was, said, all, little, get, have)





Phonics Focus: short and long vowel sounds





Writing: We are working on poems this month since it is National Poetry Month! �

















Important Dates


April 28 – Field Trip to the Carolina Theater





May 7- Spring Pictures





May 8th – Field Trip to the Museum of Life and Science in Durham. We would love to have as many parent chaperones as possible for this one!


�May 14 or 15 – Field Day





Q4 Specials


Monday-Media Center


Tuesday-P.E. (Wear Sneakers)


Wednesday-Art


Thursday-Music


Friday-Guidance











Mrs. Joyce’s Newsletter 


Week of 4/27/2015








“Children who read the most, read the best!”


– Jim Trelease, The Read Aloud Handbook











Math: This week we will be decomposing numbers!  If you give your child a number, they should see how many different ways they can make that number. For example, the number 8 can be made up of 0+8, 1+7, 2+6, 3+5, etc.) We are also working on addition and subtraction problems.


�


























Please remember to check the GREEN ALLIGATOR folder daily.  Remove anything in the “Keep at Home” side and check the “Return to School” side for important notes/info.


BLUE homework folders are turned in on Fridays (with homework for the week included).  Monthly reading logs are checked at the end of the month.








If you visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.scholastic.com" �www.scholastic.com�, our class code is: L2BF4.


Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions about Kindergarten!





Have a wonderful week!


Mrs. Joyce


codonnell@wcpss.net








Our “Captain of the Week” this week is Maya! Great job, Maya!





Thanks for packing a healthy snack each day!








